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Téna koe -

Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your request of 14 May 2024, under the Official Information Act 1982. With your
agreement your original request was amended to the following information:

Title: IQA assessments of Bachelor of Education degrees from Indian Universities

From 1 January 2020 to 13 May 2024, what is the count of applicants, possessing a
Bachelor of Education credential from Indian universities, have attained positive teaching
evaluation by NZQA for meeting the core knowledge requirement of a New Zealand initial
teacher education program for teaching within the Secondary sector?

From 1 January 2020 to 13 May 2024, what is the count of applicants, possessing a
Bachelor of Education credential from Guru Nanak Dev University, Amritsar, Punjab, India,
have attained positive teaching evaluation by NZQA for meeting the core knowledge
requirement of a New Zealand initial teacher education program for teaching within the
secondary sector?

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982.
Response

From 1 January 2020 to 13 May 2024, 482 applicants possessed a Bachelor of Education
credential from Indian universities and attained a positive teaching evaluation by NZQA for meeting
the core knowledge requirement of a New Zealand initial teacher education program for teaching
within the Secondary sector.

From 1 January 2020 to 13 May 2024, 81 applicants possessed a Bachelor of Education credential
from Guru Nanak Dev University, Amritsar, Punjab, India, and attained a positive teaching
evaluation by NZQA for meeting the core knowledge requirement of a New Zealand initial teacher
education program for teaching within the secondary sector.

If you require further assistance or believe we have misinterpreted your request, please contact
Elizabeth Templeton in the Office of the Chief Executive, email elizabeth.templeton@nzga.govt.nz
or telephone (04) 463 3339.

You have the right to seek an investigation or review by the Ombudsman of this decision under
section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982. Details of how to make a complaint can be found
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at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. You can also telephone 0800 802 502 or write to the
Ombudsman at PO Box 10152, Wellington, 6143.
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Dr Grant Klinkum
Pouwhakahaere/Chief Executive
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